
Fall Feast  
Thursday October 11, 2018 ~ 10:00 a.m. at the Trust Office  

On behalf of both the Community Fund and 

Financial Trustees, the Rainy River First 

Nations Trust would like to invite all who wish 

to attend, to join us in a traditional  

Fall Feast in honour of the Trust.   

We are grateful for the opportunity to follow 

traditional protocols in this regard and to have 

the support of members in the process.  All 

who wish to attend are encouraged to bring a 

food dish offering that will be shared.  

If you have any questions/concerns, please 

contact the Trust Office at 482.2158.   

Miigwech.  


